
 
Dear families and friends of our school 
 
Sick Children:  A reminder that we will send any child who is sick or 
showing cold/flu-like symptoms home.  We ask that parents with two or 
more children attending adopt the ‘One Sick, All Sick’ rule during 
Level Two. 
  
COVID 19: Under the school's alert level 2 guidelines the following 
need to be observed. Parents will not be allowed in the school grounds 
until Sunday 27th June. 

i. The one sick, all sick rule comes back into effect until Sunday 
27th June.  If a child is sick between now and Sunday 27th June. 
you will need to contact your GP and get their advice and/or get 
a Covid test. Children will not be allowed back to school until 
these are done. 

ii. No school assembly this week. 
iii. ALL parents coming into the school office must sign in and out 

for contact tracing purposes.   
iv. No more than 2 adults will be allowed in the school office at 

one time. 
 

Asbestos removal 
This Saturday the builders who are working on the refurbishment of 

Room’s 12 and 1 will be removing small amounts of asbestos from the 

classrooms. They are experienced in asbestos removal and will be taking 

all the safety precautions. The asbestos was located internally within the 

building structure, covered and not exposed, so students who have been 

in Room’s 12 and 1 would not have come into direct contact with it. 

Matariki Celebrations:  We will be holding a whole school Matariki 
evening on Thursday 1st July. Tamariki have been working hard to 
make this evening an event that you do not want to miss! If the weather 
is clear, we will meet as a whole school on the front court at 5:30pm to 
open our evening with karakia and waiata. Whānau are then free to head 
to their child's classroom to share food and be entertained with what 
your tamariki have prepared. The nights events will end at 7pm. We look 
forward to sharing this evening with you. 
 

Matariki hunga 
Matariki ahunga nui 

Matariki has many admirers 
Matariki brings us together 

 
 
Nga mihi nui ki a koutou — warm regards to you all. 
 
     
     

 

TERM DATES 2021 

Term 2 3rd May —9th July (3pm)  

Term 3 
Monday 26th July – 1st October 

(3pm) 

Term 4 

Monday 18th October – Thursday 

16th December (12 noon) 

25th October Labour day 

TJ  Year  6  Room 12 
 
Teej, I am thrilled and proud to choose you as our Student of 
the Week for so many reasons. 
 
You work hard and take pride in everything you do. You 
always strive to be your best, whether it be in the classroom, on 
the playground or on the sports field.  
 
You are the very definition of a team-player because you don't 
only work towards your own achievements but you are 
constantly helping others achieve as well. You care deeply about 
your friends and classmates and you look for the best in 
everybody. You cheer people up when they are feeling down 
and you make sure everyone feels included in games and 
activities.  
 
Teej, we all love having you in our class because you are kind, 
reliable, capable, responsible, helpful, funny, fun-loving and 
generous. Keep being your wonderful self and you will succeed 
at anything you set your mind to!    

Congratulations to 
our Whiz Kids 

Room P.A.R.T  
Certificates 

Hunter 1 Kasey 

Peace 2 Lily 

Honey 3 Pat 

Frankie 4 Layla 

Indy M 5 Hannah 

Marlee 6 Eva 

Cody 7 Robin 

Malakai 8 Frankie 

  10 Ruruhiria 

Brooklynne 12 Mark 

Reef 13 Bohdi 
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Student of the Week 

PRINCIPAL’S 
Corner 

PRINCIPAL  

Steven Caldwell   

UPCOMING 
DATES 
JUNE  

30 Teacher Union meeting 
SCHOOL CLOSES at 1230 

JULY  

1 Matariki night and Senior Syndicate 
Science fair 

9 Term 2 Ends at 3pm 

26 Term 3 starts 

SEPTEMBER  

8 Kapiti College Option Day  
(year 8 only) 

OCTOBER  

1 Term 3 ends 

18 Term 4 starts 

25 Labour day—School closed 

Kindo online school shop  
Our online Kindo school shop 
means you can pay for your 
school costs easily – set up an 
account today and pay swimming, 
Reading Eggs or Mathletics.  
You can also purchase lunches 
on a Thursday and PTA Pizza 
Fridays. Need assistance? Our 
Kindo helpdesk is open 8am  
to 4pm weekdays. 
Freephone: (0508 454 636)   
Email: hello@mykindo.co.nz   
Online support: 
support.mykindo.co.nz 
  
Yummy Apple Stickers!  
It's that time when we can receive 
sports gear just by collecting 
Yummy fruit stickers!  Please 
collect and give to your child's 
classroom teacher.  The class with 
the most gets a pizza lunch! 
Start collecting now!! 
 
Senior Science Fair: Just a 
reminder about the Senior science 
fair and that all experiments need 
to be completed at home ASAP 
so we can display the boards at 
school on Matariki night.  
 
Ripper rugby—(IN SCHOOL 
ONLY) 
https://www.sporty.co.nz/
paraparaumuprim/Rugby-
Registrations/Rippa-Rugby-
Registration 
Please note the above registration 
does not mean that your child is 
committed to playing Rugby this 
season nor does it mean that they 
will need to attend mid-week 
trainings, this registration is for 
rippa rugby in school only. A 
trained professional will be 
coming into our Kura to teach 
our students a non-contact form 
of rugby (rippa rugby), these 
sessions are based around fun and 
use skills that can be utilized in 
multiple sporting codes 
 

Te Whānau Kōtuku 
 
Funathon Monies 
Sponsorship monies are due this 
coming Friday. Thank you to 
those that have already handed 
these in. 
 
Kakāhu Making 
Ruma 3 will be spending Mon-
Thurs next week working on their 
kakāhu for our pō Matariki. If you 
are free on any of theses days to 
lend an extra pair of hands-this 
would be greatly appreciated! 
 
Pō Matariki 
We have our whole school 
Matariki evening next Thursday 
and will be having a shared kai 
which wil consist of hangi and 
other kai whānau wish to bring. 
We are asking for $5.50 for each 
whānau (not each child) to 
contribute to the cost of meat and 
veges. Please pay via Kindo or to 
the office. Nanny Huia will be 
prepping the vegetables on 
Thursday morning at the Centre 
Church 5 Hurly St at 10am if you 
are able to help. 
--  
Naku noa nei iti 
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